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 Circulation for October 

                                                        ​ 2020                                    ​ 2019            ​  

Adult Books                                    ​ 350                                      ​ 466 

Young Adult Books                        ​ 0                                          ​ 103 

Children’s Books                            ​ 36                                        ​ 137 

Magazines                                       ​ 0                                          ​ 128 

Books on CD/Playaways                ​ 11                                        ​ 115 

DVDs                                              ​ 179                                      ​ 240 

Toys                                                ​ 0                                          ​ 84 

E-books                                           ​ 180  ​                                 ​ 168 

                                                        ​ 736                                      ​ 1441 

The Wi-Fi was used by 94 unique clients in the past month – with the average number per day 
being 7. Through interlibrary loan, we loaned 295 items and received 100 items. We registered 
one new patron, with the total number of people registered at 1746.                                           ​  

Collection Development 

So far this month, we have added 24 adult books, no young adult books, 4 children’s books, 1 
audiobook, and 3 DVDs. We discarded 10 adult book, 14 children’s books, 1 audiobook, and 56 
magazines. Due to the backlog of orders with Baker & Taylor (pandemic), I am not sure what we 
still have on order.  With Amazon, we have 3 adult books and 1 children’s book  I have attached 
those lists to this report. 

Book Club 

The book club met on November 18 to discuss My Name is Mary Sutter by Robin Olivieri. We 
met in the library, but abided by the rules set forth by the Re-Open Committee and approved by 
the Board of Trustees. As I was unable to attend, I am not certain how many people were present, 
but all sanitized their hands, wore masks, and signed the contact-tracing book. We will be 



meeting again on December 15 to discuss Eleanor Oliphant is Completely Fine by Gail 
Honeyman 

 Respectfully Submitted 

Megan Baker – Library Director 

  

 


